
NOTICE TO POTENTIAL OFFERORS 
  
The Maryland State Lottery Commission has recommended that GTECH Corporation be awarded 
the Contract for "Central Monitor and Control System for a Video Lottery Terminal Program 
#2009-11". 
  
Although this award will not become final until all required State approvals have been obtained, 
this information may be useful in the preparation of a proposal for the subject RFP. 
 


